
 
 
 
DAT E :   M arch 22, 2011 NUM B E R :  11-02 
 
 
TO: ALL MI VIA CONSULTANT SERVICE PROVIDERS  
 
FROM: JULIE B. WEINBERG, ACTING DIRECTOR, MEDICAL ASSISTANCE DIVISION 
 
THROUGH: ANGELA MEDRANO, BUREAU CHIEF, LONG TERM SERVICES AND    

SUPPORT BUREAU 
 
BY: TALLIE TOLEN, STAFF MANAGER, LONG TERM SERVICES AND SUPPORT 

BUREAU 
 
  
SUBJECT: BILLING FOR MI VIA CONSULTANT SERVICES 
 
Effective 11/1/10, for consultant/support guide services provided to Mi Via participants who  
have not yet completed the Medicaid eligibility process, providers will bill a pre-eligible monthly  
rate of $143.00 for a maximum of three (3) months using procedure code S5190. Providers  
should use the temporary Medicaid ID, which is the participant’s COE plus two zeros plus the  
client’s SSN, (09x00xxxxxxxxx), for billing. Providers should bill each service month separately  
to ACS.  
 
If the participant attains Medicaid eligibility, but not waiver (categories of eligibility [COE] 090- 
096) eligibility, then the provider should continue to bill S5190 using the client’s Medicaid ID.   
A client is considered pre-eligible unless he/she has waiver eligibility.  If the client already  
has Medicaid eligibility prior to his/her waiver allocation, but not waiver eligibility, then the  
provider should bill S5190, but use the client’s Medicaid ID for billing instead of the temporary  
Medicaid ID. 
 
When a participant has waiver eligibility (COE 090-096), providers should bill the monthly  
rate of $215.00 using procedure code T2025.  
 
Please note that consultant provider agencies who are classified as for-profit providers may bill for the 
appropriate gross receipts tax (GRT) in addition to the rates stated above. 
 
The State will adjust any previously paid claims that were billed incorrectly since 11/1/10. 
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Please refer to the Mi Via consultant/support guide service standards for additional information 
regarding required timeframes for Mi Via service and support plan (SSP) implementation. 
 
Questions regarding this supplement should be directed to Tallie Tolen, Long Term Services and 
Support Bureau (505) 827-3176. 
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